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Dear Parents,  

Phew! Last week was extremely hot and I was very proud of how the children (and staff) coped and 

how learning continued. 

It has been a busy couple of weeks with 2 cricket competitions, District Sports, 2 brilliant Sports Day 

sessions and Oak’s celebration afternoon. We also welcomed 70+ children from our local small 

schools for worship and activities focusing on Pentecost.  

Oak Celebration afternoon 

Congratulations to all the Year 6s on the awards you received on Friday afternoon, all well 

deserved.  

I am also delighted to announce the roles and responsibilities for the current Year 5s 

going into Year 6 next year. It was extremely hard to choose and the letters of 

application for the different jobs were very strong. 

Head Girl and Head Boy – Elise and Freddie 

Heads of Dodd – Nellie and Louis 

Heads of Wilkie- Leo and Inka 

Heads of Newton- Oliver and Wilfred 

Heads of School Council – Inka and Nellie 

Sports Leaders – Eugene, Edward, Wynn and Lily- Mae. 

Good luck Year 5 next year in leading the school in all your different capacities. 

Book Sale on Tuesday – there will be an opportunity for all the classes to visit the book 

sale on Tuesday. All monies raised will be going towards the literature festival – yes Mrs McKay is 

planning this already. All books are £1.00, so if children can bring some money in to spend that 

would be great. Thank you. 

Lisa will also be talking to the children about the library’s summer challenge in the second to last 

week of term so your children can continue reading over the 6 weeks holiday.  

Reading Books – so we can do an audit of all the reading books we will stop sending books home the 

week starting 7th July – please can we have all books returned, phonics and library books by Friday 

11th July. 
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Summer Fair – Friday 4th July 3:30 to 6:30 

Spread the word that everyone is welcome. There will be the very popular bungee run and inflatable 

slide, bottle tombola, children’s tombola, lots of children’s games and food and drink.  

If you can help during the afternoon then please let myself, Carrie or May know. 

Dates for your diary 

Wednesday 25th June to Friday 27th June – Oak Residential 

Monday 30th June – Leah Davis is in for Oak – a drugs and peer pressure session. 

Wednesday 2nd July – we welcome new Maple children for a play and stay session. 

Thursday 3rd July – Oak cooking day with Mel 

Friday 4th July – Summer Fair after school  

Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 7,8 and 9th July – Bike ability for Oak children 

Thursday 10th July- Moving up morning for all children 

Thursday 17th July @ 9:30 Year 6 Leavers service 

Friday 18th July @ 1:00 finish for the summer 

Have a lovely week, 

Mrs Wood  


